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Town of Falmouth      101 Woods Road   
Parks and Public Works Department    Falmouth, ME 04105 

        Ph. - 207-781-3919 

        Fax - 207-781-7465 

Date: September 3, 2009 

To:   Falmouth Town Council,  

 Nathan Poore, Town Manager 

From:   Jay Reynolds, Interim Director or Parks and Public Works  

Re: Stormwater Ordinance Amendments 

 

Please find in your Council packet the final draft of the amendment to adopt provisions for 

monitoring stormwater improvements so that we meet state requirements. 

 

Since the public hearing, we have made minor compositional changes to the language to help 

clarify the language and to assure that terms are not in conflict with other sections of the 

ordinances. 

 

The modifications do not alter the substance of the language presented to you in the introduction 

or at the hearing. 

 

I will be happy to answer any questions you might have. 


